Financial Assistance for Victims of Violent Crime

It you have been the victim of a violent crime, you may be eligible for financial assistance under
the provisions of the lllinois Crime Victims Compensation Act.
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Crime changes things in ways you might not expect.

If you or someone you love is having difficulty coping with the long-term effects of a violent crime, we urge you
to call our toll-free assistance line for more information about compensation and other statewide victim services.
You can also apply for compensation online at illinoisattorneygeneral.gov/safer-communities/supporting-victims-of-crime/crime-victim-compensation/

Crime Victims Assistance Line: 800-228-33638, Relay Service: /-1-1
Attorney General's Office ® Crime Victim Services Division
www.lllinoisAttorneyGeneral.gov ® www.cyberdriveillinois.com
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Kwame Raoul Alexi Giannoulis
Attorney General Secretary of State
POST' NG OF THlS NOT'CE |S REQU | RED BY PROV'S'ONS OF 740 ILCS 45 (2002) Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, 42 U.S.C.2000d et seq., prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, or national origin in programs receiving federal financial assistance. Persons who speak English as a

second language who are applicants or recipients to programs receiving federal financial assistance, will be afforded language translation and interpretation services at no charge to the applicant or recipient. If you

This material is available in alternate format upon request. | 1/24 ) S . .S . ) . . . . .. )
believe you have been discriminated against in a program of any institution which receives Federal financial assistance, you should immediately contact the Federal agency providing such assistance.



